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Banco Bradesco S.A. (“Bradesco”) informs to its shareholders, 

customers and the market in general that it became aware that its unit Bradesco 

Securities, Inc. – New York was the victim of a cybersecurity incident, which may have 

resulted in unauthorized viewing of employees, corporate, and customer data. 

 

The potential access to this data does not jeopardize the 

integrity of access to transactional systems of the holders with Bradesco 

Securities, Inc. In addition, the incident did not result in unavailability of systems or 

interruption of operations, which continue to function regularly, and did not affect 

customers, operations or corporate data of other Bradesco’s business units. 

 

Bradesco Securities, Inc. promptly activated its control and 

security protocols to investigate the causes of the incident, its extent and mitigate 

its effects. Additionally, it adopted all necessary measures to resolve the incident, 

as well as to communicate with those affected and the competent authorities. 

 

Bradesco reinforces its commitment to the transparency and 

security of its employee and customers' data and will keep the market informed of 

any new relevant information related to this event. 

 

 

 

Cidade de Deus, Osasco, SP – July 18, 2023 

 

 

 

Moacir Nachbar Junior 
Executive Director Vice President 

 


